

BELDON PRIMARY SCHOOL P&C GENERAL MEETING - DATE								
	Attendance	Apology		Attendance	Apology		Attendance	Apology
Deanne Murray	X		Kristy Carlsson	X		Natalie Campbell		x
Jenna Albert	X		Claire Halliday		x	Bianca Moore		x
Skye Rowe-Platts		x	Amy Russell	x		Jaime Sellars		X
Liz Selzer	x		Denise Jeffs	X		Lou Lightfoot		x
Christie Skodt		X	Christine Brown	x		Laurie Waters		X
Maysa Sales	X		Peter Williams	x		Sara McPherson		x
Michelle Van Dongen		X	Lucy Anderson	X				
Desiree Posthuma		X						

1	Opening and Welcome by President	Action With:
	Meeting opened at Welcome to Country conducted by Jenna, thank you to the custodians of the land.	DM JA
2	Minutes from Last Meeting	
	Minutes handed out with agenda. Minutes confirmed and seconded by committee present.	
3	Business Arising from Previous Minutes	
	3. 1 Family photos confirmed Sat 22 nd October Access to be provided by Rhonda and Kristy. 3.2 Beldon Tavern is confirmed as container for change partner. 3.3 Uniform shop still being discussed for outsourcing. 3.4 Lucy to be taking over from Bee re uniform shop. 3.5 Faction Cross country to be discussed 3.6 P&C profiles and VIP awards to be discussed	KC to follow up DM to follow up re gambling \$ DJ to give details in PR. Possible stall at Faction cross country. Flyer to be edited and BPS logo added. Lunch will be 12 – 1230. For faction Cross country.
4	Correspondence and Business Arising from Correspondence	
	4.1 – LW Reid 2022/2023 Catalogue – given to Uniform Shop Co-ordinator 4.2 – Lowes School Uniforms – information on how they handle off site uniform shop on behalf of the school 4.3 – Uniform Concepts – Query emailed for information on out-sourcing Uniform Shop. Responded via phone call Friday 22 nd July	LA DJ to follow up with more details soon.
5	President's Report	
	5.1 School Disco theme chosen ... is Hawaii. 2 nd December. 5.2 Portable Wifi device. LS has looked into. 5.3 Coffee van at Faction carnival 5.4 Minimum Eftpos amount for faction carnival	LS and DM to follow up before Quiz Night. DM to email the P and C to get vote / confirmation on purchase. DM to chat to Rhonda

6	Principals' Report	
	<p>6.1 summarised funding that the school would like the p and c to support. Would like the p and c to advertise as a whole the support they are provided not individual events.</p> <p>6.2 Staffing changes. Ms Schuller left and welcomed Ms Dunn and Mrs Williams. Ms George on leave and Ms Hewitt replacing.</p> <p>Ms Blight extended her leave and Ms Bowyer has extended her contract.</p> <p>Ms Blackburne extended leave and Miss P has extended her contract.</p> <p>6.3 School community seems to be adapting to shorter school day.</p> <p>6.4 Uniform concepts is offering options to discuss.</p> <p>6.5 Learning Journey – Tuesday 16th August in the afternoon. P&C to offer a subway lunch for the day, Students and Parents can order.</p>	<p>DM has list. Will need to vote when we have the quorum.</p> <p>LA, DM and DJ to discuss dates and DJ to follow up.</p> <p>DJ to follow up and communicate to the school.</p> <p>DM and AR to follow up</p>
7	Treasure's Report	
	<p><i>Attached.</i></p> <p>Current Balance - \$9,646.84</p> <p>Term 3</p> <p>Expenditure as of date - \$30.99</p> <p>Income as of date - \$201.75</p>	
8	Uniform Shop Report	
	<p><i>Attached.</i></p> <p>Thank you to Bee for her contribution and time and Welcome to Lucy.</p> <p>8.1 – Second Hand US - \$47.65 taking from Term 2</p> <p>8.2 – Lowes has sent through an information packet regarding their out-source option for the uniform shop. A meeting will be arranged to go through the finer details</p> <p>8.3 – Uniform Concepts contacted and will be setting up a face-to-face meeting</p> <p>Still need 4 and 6 and 8's in shirts. – Order to be placed and approved</p>	<p>SM</p> <p>LA</p> <p>LA, DJ and DM to meet with rep.</p>
9	Safety Representative Report	
	<p><i>Attached.</i></p> <p>9.1 - I'm back and ready to start monthly safety posts on fb, will start on 1 august</p> <p>9.2 - Happy to organise LAWA to present to the 5s and 6s the R U Legal presentation like we did last year. It's free and goes through how young people can get themselves into trouble with the criminal justice system, particularly in the cyber area. Also what to do if they are a victim of things like cyber bullying.</p> <p>9.3 - Sara foot has been looking into a cyber safety program for the kids and it sounds great, I'd be 100% behind the p&c funding that. She has spoken to Chris about that I think.</p> <p>9.4 - Happy to start looking into other programs/education sessions etc. I did send some info through earlier this year or late last year when I looked into it. I can resend some updated info and we can consider what else we want for the kids.</p>	CH
10	Canteen Report	
	<p><i>Attached.</i></p> <p>Canteen as normal on Cross Country day, however lunchtime moved to 12 noon</p> <p>Cancel canteen on faction carnival will now be on Thursday</p> <p>Pest control has been and fumigated canteen area.</p>	MS
11	Fund Requests	
	<p>11.1 – Funding request for 2x archive boxes for previous years P&C documents from Secretary</p> <p>11.2 Possible "time capsule" for ESC students</p>	To follow up at next meeting.

		LS to follow up with Ed support
12	Fundraising Activities	
	<p>12.1 – Executive meeting for Quiz night. A few more people to work on the bar.</p> <p>12.2 Father’s day. Looking at packs. Pre orders for this.</p> <p>12.3 Disco – Hawaii</p> <p>12.4 Colour Fun Run 4th November. Pop sticks and a marker to tally.</p>	<p>BPS P and C to be added to correspondence relating to Quiz night. Jess S to assist.</p> <p>SRP and DM are following up.</p>
13	General Business	
	13.1 – Netball Clinic Proposal by Rebecca Allen	DJ needs to look at insurance / liability.
14	NEXT MEETING -	23 rd August
15	Meeting Closed -	8.34pm